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3 May 2001

Stuart Kerry
IEEE 802.11 WG Chair
Philips Semiconductors, Inc.
1109 McKay Drive, M/S 48 SJ
San Jose, CA 95131-1706 USA

Dear Mr. Kerry, and other 802.11 WG members:

I understand that you are considering the use “OCB” and “PMAC” (block-cipher modes of operation) within
an 802.11 standards document. This letter is to confirm that I have pending patents that relate to these
techniques. I will license these patents under fair, reasonable, and non-discriminatory terms and conditions,
in accordance with IEEE patent policy.

Parties interested in obtaining a license should contact me using the email address given above.

I welcome the use of this technology in emerging standards, and will do my best to help facilitate the
deployment of these modes.

Yours truly,

Phillip Rogaway
Associate Professor


